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Departm ent of Education
National Capital Region " JEU
DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS _
Quezon City, Metro Manila
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September 26, 2012

Memorandum to:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Division / District Supervisors
Elementary School Principals

Head Teacher / Teacher In-Charge

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO., 240, S. 2012
2012 QC YMCA CRASH TRAINING AND SEARCH FOR OUTSTANDING
CAMPUS JOURNALISTS AND YOUNG WRITERS OF QUEZON CITY

As requested by the Elementary School Paper Advisers Association of Quezon City, the 2012
Annual Crash Training and Search for Outstanding Campus Journalists and Young Writers of Quezon
City will be held on October 4, 2012 at the same time and venue (Cubao Elementary School;
Registration starts at 7:00 in the morning followed by the schedules previously announced).

Please be guided accordingly.

oot

CORAZON C. RUBIO, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

SupenvisorsidR



BOARD OF
DIRECTORS 2012

OFFICERS

Liberato G. Siaron
President

Atty. Bayani V. Hipol

1st Vice President

Mr. Aldrin C. Cuna
2nd Vice President

Ms. Victoria R. Mayao
Corporate Secretary

Mrs. Ligaya A. Regis
Asst. Corporate Secretary

Dr. Manuelito A. Esmane
Trieasurer

Mr. Evans A. Pino
Assistant Treasurer

Miss Pebbles B. Sanchez
P.R.O.

DIRECTORS

Dr. Rowena A. Cacanindin
Atty. Miguel R.T. Sanidad
Mr. Reynaldo F. San Diego
Miss Harlene B. Sarmenta
Miss Ma. Cristina L. Latoja
Cong. Rufus A. Rodriguez

EXECUTIVE STAFF

Mr. Romegil Q. Magana

General Secretag

Ms. Derlie A. Judan
Teacher In-Charge, (CUPC)

Mr. Frederick B. Precillas
Chairperson, Youth
Volunteers Workers' Group

Mr. Deo Angelo Macahig
Ca-chairperson, Youth

Volunteers Workers' Group

Bz

YOUNG MEN’S CHRISTIAN ASSOCIATION
OF QUEZON CITY, INC.
1{}9 C. Benitez Street, Brgy. Kaunlaran, District IV, Cubao, Quezon Clty Philippines
Tel/Fax No. (02) 725-4582

September 24, 2012

Dr. CORAZON C. RUBIO

Schools Division Superintendent
Division of City Schools

Quezon City

kLL(?‘m S SECTION

“

Dear Dr. Rubio:
GREETINGS!

As requested by the Elementary School Paper Advisers Association of Quezon City,
we wish to inform your good office that the 2012 Annual Crash Training and Search
for Outstanding Young Writers Contest will be held one day earlier than scheduled at
the same time and venue (Cubao Elementary School; Registration starts at 7:00 in
the morning followed b y the schedules previously announced).

This change of date has already been announced and agreed upon by the officers
and members of the Elementary School Papers Advisers Council during their last

meeting.

In the light of the above, may we, respectfully request that a corrigendum to Division
Memorandum No. 240- S - 2012 be issued to this effect the soonest possible time..

Knowing your concern for the development of our in-school youth in general the
journalism pupils in particular we thank you very much as we anticipate your
favorable action on this request.

Muli, Maraming Salamat Po !

Very truly yours,

Member: Federation of YMCAs of the Philippines



